
 

 

Press Release               FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
              January 13, 2017 

 
 

The John F. Kennedy Center for the Performing Arts 
announces the postponement of 

 

Renée Fleming VOICES: 

Leslie Odom Jr. 
 

Performance originally set for Friday, March 11, 2017 
will be rescheduled for a date in the 2017–2018 season 

 
(WASHINGTON)—The Kennedy Center today announced the postponement of Leslie 

Odom Jr.’s concert as part of the Renée Fleming VOICES series, which was to be 

presented on Friday, March 11, 2017 in the Eisenhower Theater. Odom, a Tony Award® 

winner for Broadway’s Hamilton, has postponed the performance due to filming 

commitments. The performance will be rescheduled for a new date during the 2017–

2018 season. Details will be announced soon. 

 

Refunds for the March 11 performance will be issued to the original method of payment. 

Additional questions about refunds may be directed to the Advance Sales Box Office at 

(202) 416-8540, Monday through Friday, 10 a.m. to 5 p.m., or patrons can send an 

email to boxoffice-advancesales@kennedy-center.org. 
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